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It has been a wonderful start to the New Year although a very cold start!  

I would like to welcome our new children to the after school club, we 

seem to be getting busier and busier. 

As cooking is always a big hit with the children we planned two weeks of 

it. Cooking ‘Toad in the hole’ was a huge favourite and tasted ‘Amazing’ 

one child said. Creating their own pizza, by rolling out the dough and plac-

ing as many toppings as they liked caused lots of laughter and lots of 

mess! 

After a lot of persuasion from the children I felt it was time to bring 

back the ‘Treasure Box’, the children earn ticks on a chart for showing 

positive behaviour. The children are earning lots of ticks so lots of treas-

ure will be given out very soon! 

Our new board games have been a great success, it is lovely to see all the 

children playing together learning important values of sharing and working 

as a team. 

Lastly a HUGE thank you to Debbie Goodridge and Louise Dibden for their 

continuing support and to all our parents who help with the transport. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay  2 Play News 

From Sarah, Leila and myself have a fab half term 

holiday. 

 


